Dear Senator Shields and Rep Kotek,
I am writing you again to ask that you oppose the Columbia Double Crossing.

I appreciate that it is in the nature of politics to engage in horse
trading, but it's hard for me to imagine any reciprocal goals worth this
devastating pork barrel project, its reward to greedy road-construction
fat cats, the great burden on public debt in a time when the economy
could collapse further, the environmental hardship on already-stressed
North Portland, and the incalculable effects on climate chaos--from the
greenhouse emissions in the manufacture of steel and concrete, not to
mention the increased traffic.

As always, thank you for your very intelligent and good-hearted
leadership--it is appreciated.

Ciao,

Mitch Gould, Roger Moss
7551 N Woolsey Ave
Portland

OR 97203



